St. Anne Crumpsall.
Fr. Glover Tel No. 740 2448 Web Address: - www.stannescrumpsall.org.uk
5th June 2022
	Day
	Service
	Time
	

	Sunday
	Polish Mass
	9.00 am
	Pentecost

	
	Mass
	10.30am
	

	
	Baptism
	11.30am
	

	
	Mass
	6.00pm
	

	Monday
	Mass followed by the Rosary
	9.30am
	Mary, Mother of the Church

	Tuesday
	Mass
	9.15am
	

	Wednesday 
	Mass
	9.15am
	

	Thursday
	Mass
	9.15am
	Our Lord Jesus Christ, Eternal High Priest

	
	Memorial Mass
	11.00am
	

	Friday
	Mass
	9.15am
	

	Saturday
	Confessions
	10.15am
	

	
	Mass
	11.00am
	St. Barnabas


--------------------------------------------------------------------
The retiring collection is for Cornerstone, Centre for the Homeless
Weddings at least six months’ notice required.
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Masses. John Jennings Anniversary, Delia Morley Anniversary, Margaret Jennings Anniversary, James Morley & Tom Jennings Rip, Family Intentions, Tommie Waters Rip, Michael Miskell, Martin Lawlor Anniversary, Wilfred Dilger Anniversary, Dermot Gahan Anniversary, Maureen Collins Rip, Margaret Murphy Anniversary, Holy Souls, Maurice & Anna Marie Kearney Rip, In thanksgiving to God & Our Lady.
Maurice (Mossie) Kearney died on the 22nd of May. May he rest in peace. His funeral is to take place at 

Tarbert Co. Kerry.
Memorial Mass for Jim Coupe and Lucy Coupe both of whom died during 1982 and, along with their children were involved in parish life. As it is their 40th Anniversary of death their Four daughters have asked if they may have Mass offered here for them and the family will be attending. If you wish to come along, please do so.

Crumpsall & Cheetham Allotments on Hazelbottom Road are holding a 50th jubilee weekend on Saturday and Sunday the 25th & 26th June from 11.00am until 6.00pm. Stalls, exhibitions, food, drink, bands, plant sale.
Tea & Coffee will be available in the narthex following the 10.30am Mass.
Divine Mercy every 3rd Sunday of the month at 3.00pm.

Jubilee Fayre. The amount raised was £1000-35 and the winner takes half was won by Sharleen who claimed £87.25.
It is no longer illegal not to wear face masks in enclosed spaces, however Manchester City Council has advised that face coverings are worn on public transport and enclosed spaces. With that advice in mind, I suggest that you keep wearing a face covering when in Church and, as the Omicron Variant remains on surfaces for an appreciable time, please keep up the good practice of sanitising your hands.
Volunteer required to help John with the cutting of the privet hedges in the church grounds. Whilst John can still manage to cut all the lawns, but he is now finding it difficult to cut the hedges.
Christian Yoga in the parish hall on Saturdays at 10.30am. £4.00 Great exercise for health and well-being under the expert guidance of George. BRING YOUR OWN MAT. 
BONUS BALL. Starts again today. Tickets are £1-00 each and the winner receives half of the proceeds.
Places in our school. It is essential that any catholic parent who wishes their child to have a place at our school registers them as soon as possible. PLEASE DO NOT WAIT UNTIL YOUR CHILD IS READY TO GO TO SCHOOL as you may find a place isn’t available. If you haven’t registered your child even if a place is available your child’s name and offer of a place will not have been passed to the local education authority by the school and subsequently a place at a non-Catholic school may be given.
St. Anne’s Book of remembrance. At the morning Mass on the first Saturday of each month I shall place the Book of Remembrance on the altar and Mass will be offered for the souls of all whose names are contained in the book. If you wish the name/s of members of your family or friends recording, please write the name/s together with the date and year of death and return it together with your donation to Fr. Glover. Entered in the book of remembrance under number: - 
If you wish a candle to be burnt at one of the shrines for seven days, please write the intention on which list you want the candle to burn and the date you have selected and put your donation of £5-00 per week selected in an envelope and give it to Fr. Glover or hand it to one of the stewards and ask the steward to pass it on to me.
The Candle at the Shrine of Our Lady of Perpetual Succour burns as a silent prayer for Joel Stonier Anniversary
The Candle at the Sacred Heart burns as a silent prayer for Joel Stonier Anniversary
The Candle at Our Lady of Lourdes burns as a silent prayer for Joel Stonier Anniversary
Is God calling you to be one of His Priests? If you think He may be, have a word with Fr. Glover.
Copper Jar. There is a jar in the Narthex the contents of which are for church funds. We are collecting 1p, 2p and 5p pieces should you have any spare to place in it.


Retiring Collections during June are: -


12th Youth Missions


19th Day for Life


26th Peter’s Pence





















































































































































Of your Charity, please pray for: -


The sick Mike Miskell, William Lyons


The Dead Fr. William O’Connor














